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Dear Parents,  
 
As you are aware, Mrs Cooper has returned to her role as class teacher and English leader at Oxhey. 
Following a rigorous recruitment process the Local Advisory Board and Children First Learning Partnership 
are delighted to have appointed Mrs Kate Proffitt as Head of School at Oxhey First commencing on 
28.4.25.  
 
During her career Kate has developed a wealth of teaching and leadership knowledge and expertise. She 
will be bringing her passion, drive and commitment to excellence which I know will make a real difference 
to both Oxhey and our multi-academy trust. Kate will shortly begin to join us for events, senior leadership 
and multi academy trust meetings in order to get to know everyone and to support effective transition; 
ensuring she can ‘hit the ground running’ after the Easter holiday.  
 
In the interim I will be based at Oxhey supported by Mrs Holt (Assistant Head) and the senior leadership 
team.  
 
 
Very best wishes,  
 
Mrs L Jukes 
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